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June 2023 

Welcome to 4th Grade! The 4th Grade teachers at Woods are looking forward to having you in class 
next year.  Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this year, 
we are seeking the voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.   

Recommended individual student supplies:   
● Red ballpoint pens 
● Pencils or mechanical pencils with lead (at least three in your desk at all times) 
● Highlighters- 5 pack (yellow, green, blue, orange, pink) 
● 1 spiral wide ruled notebook (70 pages with 3 hole punch) 
● 1 composition book (wide ruled) 
● Black or blue dry erase markers (3-5 markers) 
● Washable markers- Broad line in classic colors 
● Small whiteboard eraser (rags, mismatched socks, etc) 
● Small blunt/rounded tip scissors 
● 2 pack of 3x3 sticky notes 
● 1 bottle of glue or glue sticks 
● 16 pack of crayons 
● 1 small pencil box 
● Eraser or pencil top erasers 
● 2 pack of black Sharpies- fine tip 
● Wired headphones for computer 

 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all of our students and we would 
greatly appreciate your voluntary donations.  
 

● Facial tissue 
● Pack of wide ruled paper 
● Pre-sharpened pencils 
● Glue sticks 

 
Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a donation to “Woods Elementary 
School” designating your gift be used for classroom supplies. Your check should be given to the School 
Office Manager, and will be deposited in our Student Body account and designated for use in our 
classroom or grade level. 

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child 
with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully yours, 

4th Grade Teachers 


